
Hill View Primary Academy 
 

Week Commencing 1st July 2024                           27th June 2024 

 
 
 
Dear Parents/Guardians, 

 

Next week, your children will be taking part in a range of exciting activities. 

One of these activities will be making pitta bread pizzas. The school will be 

providing all necessary ingredients. If your child has any intolerances, 

please let your child’s class teacher know so that we can provide 

alternatives. 

Another one of the activities will involve creating an animal 

sculpture/collage out of recycled materials, linking to our recent geography 

learning surrounding pollution. There will be some resources available at 

school but we would be grateful if your child could bring in any additional 

recycling or modelling materials from home. 

 

We hope that the children have a fantastic week and enjoy a range of 

activities.  

 

Kind regards, 

Year 6 Team 

 
 


